
 

 

 

    Winterbourne Junior Girls’ School 
Year 6 Newsletter                                                      

Week ending: Friday 5th February 2021 

Star pupils 

6.1 Jasmine, Maya, Shakira, Hamasa, Jovia 

6.3   Laila, Mahira & Anishka, Leanna and 

Precious 

PE Certificates 

  6.1  Elena     

   6.3  Nicole           

 

 

On Tuesday, 9 February 2021, we will cele-

brate the 18th Safer Internet Day with actions 

taking place right across the globe. 

Parents and carers, you play a crucial role in 

empowering and supporting children and young 

people to use digital technologies responsibly, 

respectfully, critically and creatively.  

Indeed, parental influence, guidance and educa-

tion have a significant and long-lasting impact 

on children’s safety and wellbeing in the online 

world. Therefore, there are plenty of ways for 

you to participate in Safer Internet Day, whether 

it is by ensuring an open dialogue with your chil-

dren, educating them to use digital technologies 

safely and positively, or acting as digital role 

models.  

Daily timetable: 

9.00 am logon to Google Meet  

9- 9.30am Class registration 
and reader  

9.30-10.30 Maths  

10.30 -10.45 Break – Daily Mile  

10.45 – 12.15 English  

12.20 – 1.15 Lunch  

1.15-3.25 Foundation subjects.  

3.25 Log off – end of school day                 
Well done to all the girls in year 6 for their 
excellent online learning behaviour. Girls are 
working hard and being very sensible about 
their online safety.  

  Value of the Month  

          February  -  Love 

Accelerated Readers: 

6.1:  Eman, Seher, Hibba, 

Amanda, Ainhoa, Dorothy,  

Jasmine, Maya, Kavinaya, 

Veena, Hayley, Laksaya, Gavja-

Kirithika, Alyisha, Tahira, Payal, Sama, 

Noor 

6.3: Haida, Rokheya, Nicole, Laila, 

Meerab, Rafiya, Zeenat, Yumnah, Ma-

hira, Anushka, Janelle, Noor 

 
Please continue to do Accelerated Reader 

at home. 

 

Philosophy Question of the Month: 
 
 
 
 
Is it easier to love or to be loved? 

Congratulations to Miss Gonzalez on her little bundle of 

Joy!!! 

  We are very pleased to announce that Miss Gonzalez has                                                     

given birth to a beautiful baby girl last week.  Both mother & baby 

are doing very well.  


